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CDPAP ATTESTATION ISSUED
Today, the Department of Health issued the Attestation Form and
Supporting Information to contract with Lead fiscal intermediaries
(“Lead FI”) that otherwise submitted a qualifying offer under the
previously issued Request for Offers (“RFO”) #20039 in March 2020. 
The proposed timeline moving forward is:
 
CDPAP Timeline
Issuance of Attestation Form  - September 30, 2022

Deadline for Submission of Written Questions  - October 12, 2022

Responses to Written Questions Posted by DOH  - on or about October
19, 2022

Deadline for Submission of Attestations
and Supporting Information   - November 29, 2022

Anticipated Contract Award Date  - January 15, 2023

As implemented in the last NYS Budget, in addition to the 68 FIs initially
awarded status as a “Lead FI”, FIs who submitted responses to the RFO
can be also be awarded a contract if they can attest that during the
period from January 1, 2020 through March 31, 2020, the FI provided
services to either (or both) of the following:
1.     200 or more CDPAP consumers in any or all of New York, Kings,
Queens, Bronx and Richmond counties
2.     50 or more CDPAP consumers in any other counties of New York

https://glaserweiner.com
https://files.constantcontact.com/f6e517cf001/10da5f4c-297b-4ecf-a322-fa007c577af9.pdf
https://glaserweiner.com


State. 

Total number of CDPAP consumers must be only those served by the
Lead FI named in the attestation and cannot include CDPAP consumers
served only by collaborating partners. It must not include any
individuals who are solely patients of any associated LHCSA.

The Lead FI must be the organization that submitted an offer under
RFO #20039 and cannot be any subsequently created, merged, or
purchasing organizations.

Questions related only to the completion and submission of the
Attestation Form and Supporting Information may be sent to
OHIPcontracts@health.ny.gov by October 12, 2022.

Please contact our office with questions.
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